
To Whom It May Concern, 

  

We are writing concerning the proposed "addition" to 39 Woodside Ln. We are the owners and 

residents of 46 Woodside Ln and are unable to attend tonight's meeting. We feel that the 

proposed plan to expand the structure at 39 Woodside Ln will create a structure that is too large 

for this neighborhood and will contribute to the unaffordable real estate market already prevalent 

here in Arlington. We object to moving forward with the proposal as it currently stands.  

  

Sincerely, 

Leora Zimmer and Julia Keller 

 


